
	

	
	
	
	
	
Bishop	Parkes	wants	your	feedback!	Join	him	at	one	of	the	upcoming	listening	sessions	
scheduled	around	the	Diocese	to	share	your	thoughts	on	the	three	questions	below.	

	
	
	
	
	
	

		

Questions?	Contact	the	Office	of	the	Bishop	at	727-344-1611.	

1. What	are	we	doing	well	as	a	diocese?	

2. What	things	could	we	improve	upon	as	a	diocese?	

3. What	things	in	ministry	should	we	be	focusing	on	as	a	local	Church?	

You	may	also	provide	feedback	to	these	questions	via	an	anonymous,	online	survey		
available	at	http://www.dosp.org.	

February	27,	2017	
7:00	p.m.	–	8:30	p.m.	
St.	Stephen	Parish,		
Valrico	
	

February	28,	2017	
7:00	p.m.	–	8:30	p.m.	
St.	Lawrence	Parish,		
Tampa	
	

March	6,	2017	
7:00	p.m.	–	8:30	p.m.	
Espiritu	Santo	Parish,		
Safety	Harbor	

	

DATES	AND	LOCATIONS	

LISTENING	SESSIONS	WITH	
BISHOP	GREGORY	PARKES	

	

March	14,	2017	
10:30	a.m.	–	12:00	p.m.	
St.	Scholastica	Parish,	
Lecanto	
	

March	20,	2017	
7:00	p.m.	–	8:30	p.m.	
St.	Mark	the	Evangelist		
Parish,	Tampa	
	

	
March	24,	2017		
IN	SPANISH	
7:00	p.m.	–	8:30	p.m.	
St.	Clement	Parish,		
Plant	City	

March	27,	2017	
10:30	a.m.	–	12:00	p.m.	
St.	Michael	the		
Archangel	Parish,		
Hudson	

	

March	28,	2017	
7:00	p.m.	–	8:30	p.m.	
St.	Frances	Xavier	
Cabrini	Parish,		
Spring	Hill	
	

April	17,	2017	
7:00	p.m.	–	8:30	p.m.	
St.	Petersburg	Catholic	
High	School,		
St.	Petersburg	


